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For further information: 
 Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/heysen 

 Contact the project team via email at DIT.engagement@sa.gov.au 

 Call 1300 794 880 

Heysen Tunnels, Adelaide bound: Day works January 2024 restrictions  

 

In January 2024, the left lane through the Adelaide bound tunnel will be closed to traffic, seven days-a-
week from 6am to 7pm, weather permitting. 

 

Speed will be restricted to 60km/h for the 
two Adelaide bound lanes through the day 
work zone. 

There is no change to public transport 
services. 

Access for emergency service vehicles and 
to all safety ramps will be maintained at all 
times. 

In the event of a bush fire, other emergency, 
or on catastrophic fire days, all lanes will be 
open in both tunnels and posted speed limits 
will be reinstated for both carriageways.  

 

 


